
Proposal for a community wide public meeting 

The Bute Community Council (BCC) undertakes to convene a Bute community wide public meeting in 
the spring of 2023 (a date to be finalised for February or March). The purpose of the meeting is  

• to evaluate what progress has been made since a previous community meeting convened by 
a previous BCC in February 2015 to discuss how to reverse the depopulation of Bute.  

• to discuss what further initiatives the community believes need to be taken to make Bute a 
better place to live, work and visit.  

The BCC will form a small working group to organise the community wide public meeting and will 
invite the three elected local Argyll & Bute councillors and up to three members of the local 
community to contribute to the planning and conduct of the community wide public meeting.  

Proposer Jim Osborne 

 


